

## SAINT JOHN POLICE FORCE

PO Box 1971 Saint John, New Brunswick Canada E2L 4L1

Service De Police De Saint John C.P. 1971 Saint John Nouveau-Brunswick Canada E2L 4L1

"We Serve and Protect - with Respect" "Nous Servons et Protégeons avec Respect"

WILLIAM G. REID Chief of Police/ Chef de Police

Address all correspondence to: Office of the Chief of Police

Envoyer toute la correspondence au: Bureau du Chef de Police

Telephone/Téléphone: (506) 648-3200

Fax/Télécopieur: (506) 648-3304

E-mail/Courriel: police@saintjohn.ca



Explore our past/ Explorez notre passé Discover your future/ Découvrez votre avenir February 25, 2013

Mr. John Traversy Secretary General, CRTC Ottawa, ON K1A 0N2

Mr. Traversy:

Subject: Letter of Support - CRTC 2013-19 2012-0689-7 "All Points Bulletin" 2012-1051-7 "Avis de Recherche"

I am writing in support of the above noted application, submitted by All Points Bulletin, to obtain Public Interest status under provisions of the Canadian Broadcasting Act.

The Saint John Police Force views the service proposed by All Points Bulletin as an important communication tool with a tremendous amount of potential. Limited resources and financial restraints prevent many police organizations from utilizing the TV as a means to inform and educate the public on crime prevention issues. This service will fill that void and heightened public awareness of crime prevention initiatives and program.

I fully endorse All Points Bulletin's application and believe it is in the public interest to provide this type of service Canada wide.

William G. Reid Chief of Police

Yours truly.